
The Town of Yarrow Point invites you to the

Comprehensive Plan Open House

Tuesday, October 17th
5:00 - 6:45 pm prior to the regularly scheduled 

Planning Commission meeting

The new Yarrow Point Comprehensive Plan Update is underway, 
so please join us for the first in a series of events sharing the 

progress of this vital planning effort. 

• Learn about how new legislation could impact Yarrow
Point’s development and more.

• See the results of the recent Community Survey and
understand what your fellow residents think on a
variety of topics.

• Offer feedback on proposed solutions to important
issues facing the community.

Refreshments provided. If you are unable to attend, all materials will 
be available online at yarrowpointwa.gov/comprehensive-plan


